Mackenzie Secondary Grad Class 2023

March 13, 2023

Mayor & Council
District of Mackenzie
Bag 340

1 Mackenzie Blvd.
Mackenzie, BC V0J 2CO

Dear Mayor Atkinson & Council:

Re: Grad 2023 Banners

The Grad Class of 2023 would like to continue the tradition of displaying the grad banners
around town. In order to achieve this we are looking for permission and assistance from the
district. We would be displaying 26 24” x 60” grad banners which we are expecting to receive
mid-May.

Please consider supporting the Grad Class of 2023 as they are excited to reach this milestone.
We want to thank you in advance for your supporting our grads. Should you require more

information, please feel free to contact me at 250-997-1398.

Sincerely,
MSS Grad 2023
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Brande Minion
Parent Grad President
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